

Office of the Chancellor

135 Graff Main Hall 1725 State Street La Crosse, WI 54601 PH 608.785.8004 FX 608.785.6907 www.uwlax.edu

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Stacy Narcotta-Welp, Convenor, Joint Multicultural Affairs Committee (JMAC)

FROM:

James M. Beeby, Chancellor 5MB

SUBJECT:

Committee Sunset

DATE:

September 8, 2025

Thank you for your review of the mission and purpose of the JMAC over the past year and its alignment with the reimagined goals of the Division of Access, Belonging and Compliance.

Considering JMAC has not met in several years, the revised goals of AB&C, and after careful review, we will be permanently ending the JMAC and transition the focus of this work to a Joint Campus Climate and Belonging Committee (JCCBC). I will charge you to convene this group in a separate memorandum.

Please convey my gratitude to the prior committee members for their service on JMAC in prior academic years.

If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me or Chief of Staff Stacy Twite.

CC:

Chancellor's cabinet
Faculty Senate Chair
Academic Staff Council Leadership
University Staff Council Leadership
Student Association Leadership